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September 2023 

Dear Parents and Community Members of Rockford Public Schools: 

We are pleased to present you with the Annual Education Report (AER), which provides 
key information on the 2021-22 educational progress for the Rockford Public Schools. The 
AER addresses the complex reporting information required by federal law and some 
requirements of state laws. If you require assistance in interpreting the AER, please 
contact your child’s building principal or the RPS Assistant Superintendent of Instruction, 
Mike Ramm, at 616-863-6556. 

By clicking here and filtering by building or district, the AER information is available for you 
to review electronically. You may review a copy in the main office at your child’s school. 

The AER contains links to data in the below categories, as well as information regarding 
the Every Student Success Act (ESSA): 

● Student Assessment
● School Accountability
● Educator Qualification
● National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP)
● Civil Rights

Conclusion 
The purpose of this report is to inform the community as to the status of their community 
schools. The report summarizes the information into the mandated areas. As you saw in 
the AER data and hopefully have experienced in person, the Rockford Public Schools 
continues to provide an outstanding, well-rounded educational experience focused on 
every student. Working together with parents, students, teachers, administrators and 
community, we will continue to work toward providing learning experiences that increase 
opportunities for students in the next steps of their life. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Steve Matthews, Ph.D, Superintendent 
Rockford Public Schools 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1U81LmrZSXK7a1HxqX2f9js4qChLtj2MJQPiD0pc2mH4/edit?usp=sharing



